
foster.com

Erwin G. Krasnow Reelected as
Multicultural Media Telecom & Internet
Council Vice Chair and Executive
Committee Member

Press Release
March 5, 2019
Foster Garvey Newsroom
 

Washington, D.C., March 5, 2019 – Garvey Schubert Barer is pleased to announce that Erwin

G. Krasnow, Of Counsel in the firm’s Washington, D.C., office, has been reelected as vice chair

and executive committee member of the Multicultural Media Telecom & Internet Council

(formerly the Minority Media & Telecom Council) through December 31, 2019. This will mark his

12th year in these roles.

Said Mr. Krasnow, “I am honored to be reelected. With breathtaking changes in

communications technology and the new global forms of media partnerships, there is a

pressing need to enhance diversity in the 21st century. MMTC is dedicated to fostering such

diversity.”

About MMTC:

The Multicultural Media Telecom & Internet Council is a national nonprofit organization

dedicated to promoting and preserving equal opportunity and civil rights in the mass media

and telecommunications industries. MMTC is generally recognized as the nation’s leading

advocate for minority advancement in communications.

About Garvey Schubert Barer:

Since its founding in 1966, GSB has provided results-oriented legal counsel to help clients –

from established market leaders, to newly launched enterprises and governmental bodies –

solve problems, create new opportunities and mitigate risk. The firm takes a holistic approach

to managing clients’ needs, with attorneys who possess deep industry experience and a

thorough understanding of current and emerging issues. GSB has offices in Seattle, Portland,

Washington, D.C., New York, and Beijing. More information is available on the web at www.

gsblaw.com.


